
      

Issues that were discussed at the Association picnic held Saturday July 15th, 2017: 

1. As of the summer picnic we have a total of 61 paid members.  We received votes for the board officers 
and the newly elected are as follows: 

• Treasurer:  Joann Beltz 

• Secretary:  Sherry Fechter 

• Directors:  Bruce Pontel & Bruce Mezei 

 

2. Lake Map: Our map that was on display, showing all the properties around the lake was donated by 
Gary Hetzer.  If you are interested in purchasing a map like this you should contact Randy Fechter by 
email hancocklake@yahoo.com or call 715-282-7571. 

 

3. Summer Lake Boat Gathering: Will be held this Saturday August 5th.  We will meet out on the 
water near the beach side of the state owned island at noon.  Pontoons, fishing/skiing boats, canoes, 
kayaks, rafts are all welcomed.  If you don't have a way to get on the water call me and someone can 
pick you up!  This year your lake association will supply hamburgers.  Please bring your own drinks and 
a dish to pass. If we experience bad weather this event would be canceled.  Hopefully the sun will 
shine! 

 

4. Oneida Lake Association: Updates were given by George Beltz.  He stated their decision on how they 
will be handling their invasive weed problems.  They are going to research a Lake Management Plan.  

 

5. Hancock Lake Association Fund Raising committee lead Sherry Fechter asked for volunteers to help out 
with the Duck Race setup Friday September 1st at 5:00pm and/or Saturday morning at 9:00am at the 
Alpine Resort.  Our 2nd annual Duck Race will be held Saturday, September 2nd at 1:00pm and all Duck 
related activities will follow at the Alpine Resort.  As of today we are behind in ticket sales from last 
year.  If you are interesting in helping with this see the form at the end of this letter.  We are also 
looking for donated items for raffle prizes please call 715-282-7571 as we would like to get these items 
by August 31st. 

 

Calendar of Events: 

• February 3th 2018:  Hancock Lake Winter Fest (Always the 1st Saturday in February) 


